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To: School official 

From: Islamic Center of Greater Austin 

 

Letter of Excuse for Muslim Students 

 
To Whom It May Concern 

Please be advised that Tuesday, Ocober15, 2013, will be Eidul- 

Adha (Feast of the pilgrimage) - one of the two Muslim annual festivals and 

holidays. This date is based on lunar calendar and it may fall on another day 

in the future. 

 

We request you to excuse the attendance of: 

Mr./Ms. ___________________________ in grade 

_____________________ 

Attending _________________ Elementary/Junior High/High School on 

Tuesday, Ocober15, 2013 and not be counted against this student, so 

he/she can join the family in participating in the religious obligations and 

festivities. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation. If you have any further 

questions about Eid, please feel free to contact me at  512.926.9221 or by 

email at nurahmad@gmail.com. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Nur Ahmad 

Imam,  

Islamic Center of Greater Austin 

5110 Manor Rd. Austin, TX 78723 
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